From:

brenda |

Sent:

March 6, 2024 2:29 PM

To:

Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Bill 407

You don't Often get email from

Learn why this is important

\*\* EXTERNAL ÉMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE \*\*

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Law Amendments Committee Members

I am writing with regards to Bill 407. Please either reject Bill 407 or amend it to require a full study by the URAB and a plebiscite that the MGA allows us to have. The councilors did not run on this issue and therefore have no political or ethical mandate to push this through without a plebiscite. Premier Tim Houston, please listen to the majority of your people. Please have respect for the court process, respect for my voice and respect for democracy.

Thank you for your time
A life long resident of Antigonish County

Brenda Greencorn.